Roseneath School Newsletter 27 October 2023 Week 3
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In this issue SEUCBILURIEIME T | Téna koutou whanau o te kura o Te Wai
Kia Ora Futsal Draw Hirere

Kapa Haka Calendar Art Téena koutou, téna koutou, tena koutou katoa.

BBQ Te Reo Ko Tangi Te Keo te maunga

Halloween Disco Sharing Our Mahi (Mt Victoria is the mountain we look up to)

Outside exam Community Notices
results

Ko Te Whanganui a Tara te moana
(The Harbour is the sea that calms our spirits)

Assemblies Term 4
Ko Te Wai Hirere te kura

12 SR IEE (Te Wai Hirere is our place to connect, our
Tea towels school)

Kia Ora Roseneath Whanau )

The Kapa Haka festival is on Monday 30 October at Akau Tangi Stadium
followed by a performance at school at 2.40pm for parents. The students have
been practicing really hard and their item consists of four waiata incorporating
waiata ringa ringa, haka and haka poi. The singing and haka sound amazing. We
are looking forward to performing at the festival.

Central Zone Athletics take place on Tuesday 31 October with a postponement
day . I'd like to take the opportunity to wish our competitors the best of luck for
their events. | know they will demonstrate The Roseneath Way throughout the
competition.

WANTED!! BBQ

Our school BBQ is no longer fit for purpose and we wonder, now that BBQ season
is upon us.... If you are upgrading and have a still serviceable BBQ that you
would like to donate to the school we would really appreciate

it. We will need one for the Halloween Disco on 31 October.




Halloween

The Halloween Disco is on Tuesday 31
October. Tickets are available at the office and
there will be door sales. The children are getting ROSENEATH SCHOOL
excited about this event. Year 6-8 students will be HALL
running the games from 5-6pm. We look forward

to seeing all the spooky costumes but have s HALLOWEEN
reminded the students their costumes need to be ;
school appropriate. If you can have any PABTY
decorations we can borrow please drop them .

off on Monday as staff will be decorating the |

hall after school on Monday. : 31 OCTOBEB

Food tickets will be available on the night for $10,
$5 or $2.50. This saves the food handlers from
having to deal with cash. These tickets are availa-

ble to purchase through the office and on the ‘
night @
TICKETS AVAILABLE FROM THE .. .

= OFFICE $5
*%' $10 Halloween Food Ticket B e e o
$2 $2.50
$1 $2.50
$1 $1

Camp - it possibly wasn’t the best plan to have a disco and athletics on the day before
Long Boat's camp. | know you will have a fun time - let's hope the weather is kind!

ICAS & Kiwi Competition Results

Certificates for these competitions will be awarded at the next assembly on Friday 10
November. We have a number of distinctions, credits and merits among the cohort
who took part in these competitions. A big congratulations to all who took part!




ssemblies for Term 4
Our whole school assemblies are held on weeks 1, 4, 7 and 10 of each term.
We have made a change to the weeks 4 and 7 assemblies as classes will be away at
camp. Assemblies will be as follows:

eek 5- 10 November Hosted by Upper Bridge Followed by a sport hui

eek 8 - 1 December Hosted by Long Boat 11am as part of 125th Celebrations

eek 10 - 15 December Hosted by Upper Deck

eek 11 - 19 December Year 8 Leavers Assembly 11am
Parents are welcome to attend our assemblies which are a celebration of children’s work.
Assemblies start just after 9am once class rolls are taken.

125th Anniversary change of date
Our 125th Anniversary celebrations on Friday 1 December will involve former and current
students, staff and whanau to celebrate this milestone in the history of our school. The
[celebration will start with “Down the Bank” activities from
10-11 followed by assembly, lunch 12-1pm, tree planting and
cake cutting at 2pm, followed by afternoon tea. The former
pupils who had registered will receive a goodie bag and be
invited to attend the in school celebration - more details
later. Current pupils will receive a goody bag on the day.

Commemorative Tea Towel

\We have created a commemorative tea towel to celebrate
our 125th Anniversary. These would make ideal Christmas
Gifts. They are available to purchase from the office for $10
each.

Original artwork by the staff and students!!
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Calendars etc
Orders can still be placed directly with the Kids Art
Calendars, but they will be separate orders now.

o Freephone:0800 155 775
iy info@kidsartworks.com
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School Photos
|Orders for photos can be made directly from Inspire Photography

04 384 8009
info@inspirephotography.co.nz




Sports Draws
Good luck to all of our sports teams. Here are the Futsal Draws for the term.

Akau Tangi Sports Centre | Primary School League: Year 7/8

L Summary BB Draw o+ Teams
Team:| Roseneath Thunder v
Opposition Date & Time Venue

Holy Cross Bronze
St Patrick's Green
Ridgway Bronze
St Patrick's Bronze
St Anthony's Beige

St Francis de Sales Bronze

30/10/2023 - 4:30 PM

06/11/2023 - 3:30 PM

13/11/2023 - 5:30 PM

20/11/2023 - 5:30 PM

27/11/2023 - 4:00 PM

04/12/2023 - 4:00 PM

Akau Tangi Sports Centre
Akau Tangi Sports Centre
Akau Tangi Sports Centre
Akau Tangi Sports Centre
Akau Tangi Sports Centre

Akau Tangi Sports Centre

: Akau Tangi Sports Centre Court 10
: Akau Tangi Sports Centre Court 10
: Akau Tangi Sports Centre - Court 8
: Akau Tangi Sports Centre - Court 9
: Akau Tangi Sports Centre Court 10

: Akau Tangi Sports Centre Court 10

Akau Tangi Sports Centre | Primary School League: Year 5/6

L Summary B3 Draw it Teams
Team:| Roseneath Rockets v
Opposition Date & Time Venue
Lyall Bay Blue 30/10/2023 - 5:30 PM Akau Tangi Sports Centre: Akau Tangi Sports Centre Court 6

St Patrick's Beige
Ridgway Purple

Holy Cross Beige

St Francis de Sales Purple
Newtown Gold

St Anthony's Green

06/11/2023 - 5:00 PM

13/11/2023 - 5:00 PM

13/11/2023 - 5:30 PM

20/11/2023 - 4:00 PM

27/11/2023 - 4:30 PM

04/12/2023 - 5:00 PM

Akau Tangi Sports Centre
Akau Tangi Sports Centre
Akau Tangi Sports Centre
Akau Tangi Sports Centre
Akau Tangi Sports Centre

Akau Tangi Sports Centre

: Akau Tangi Sports Centre - Court 9
: Akau Tangi Sports Centre Court 6
: Akau Tangi Sports Centre Court 6
: Akau Tangi Sports Centre - Court 9
: Akau Tangi Sports Centre - Court 9

: Akau Tangi Sports Centre Court 6

ROSENEATH SCHOOL




Te Reo o te Wiki
Please keep practicing these waiata at home in preparation for Monday’s Kapa
Haka Festival

Hinemoana

Toia mai

Rona

E tu Hokowhitu

Sharing our Mahi Flower art by Lower Deck



https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BYLYrZJf94M&ab_channel=HiriniMelbourne-Topic
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=aZS_B8ZtIEo&ab_channel=HungaRoia2017
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vsDQf15Oopo&ab_channel=AliensHogan
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8GDfhcCaMHw&ab_channel=WhangamarinoRumaki

Opinion Writing by Lower Deck

| think that Mother Pig should have let the three little pigs out because she knew
they had courage deep inside, and that they just had to find the right time to use it.

She would not have sent them out if they did not know how to manage themselves.

That’'s why Mother Pig should have sent her three little piggies out into the big wide

world.
By Theia
| think the Mum should have let the third

Cats are better pets than dogs. little pig go, and not the other two,

_ because the third little pig knew what to
Cats are vey soft, they can sleep in build with.
your bed, and they can sleep in your
S|eep_ They are very hygienic’ unlike The other two should be trained better
dogs. before they leave because they didn’t

know what to build with.
So you should really consider get-

ting a cat! That is why the third little pig should

have gone by himself.
By George

By Eva

Every school should have a support dog.

| believe that school should have a support dog, because
kids need lots of help. If kids need therapy the support dog
will support the kid. A support dog could tell the teacher by
barking, if a kid is hurt.

That is why schools should have a support dog.

By Malcolm




g 5 Signs You're Breaking the '

Toxic Generational Cycle

You learned to pause before reacting to your child

You've been yelled at as a child. You choose to manage your big emotions
when you're triggered. You do whatever it takes (even walk away) to calm
down first. Not every time. But you do your best.

You refuse to punish your child

You've been punished as a child and you felt scared and angry. Instead, you
set firm boundaries and allow your child to experience natural consequences.
You know that all behaviour is communication.

You do not say, "Because | said so!"

validate your child's feelings and explain the reasons when you say "No".

You do not comment on your child's weight

You know that all comments, even seemingly unharmful ones like, "Didn’'t you
have enough to eat already?” can result in lifelong problems with body
image and self-esteem.

You make sure your child knows you love them unconditionally

You grew up thinking that you're loved for your good grades and behaviour.
You suffered all your life trying to "earn love". Instead, you let your child
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You've been told that growing up and you felt resentful. You choose to !
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know they are loved just because they exist. i
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Every step, no matter how small, gets you closer to being
the parent you want for your child.

©Big Life Journal | BigLifeJournal.com E)[ﬂ[l[[ )-rnl.flf




New Zealand | Sotheby’s

INTERNATIONAL REALTY

Thinkin O  Sell with the world’s premium real estate brand,

= orreferafriend who does, and we will donate
Of 6111110’ $2,500 to Roseneath School. Contact us today.

GLEN JONES — 0212219393 | glen.jon zsir.com

Community Notices

@) GKRKARATE

L Is your daughter or son looking for something a little dif-
You are In\"ted to attend ferent to do in Term 4? Come along to a Rhythmic Gym-

a FREE TRIAL CI.ASS- nastics class and give it a try!
Email info@rhythmicgym.nz to arrange a FREE trial. For

This will give you a excellent introduction into the self defence

and safety awareness benefits of karate training. Beginner kids more information about Elements Rhythmic Gymnastics
5+, teens and adults are all welcome. .. .
Inc. and our classes, visit www.rhythmicgym.nz

Choose your free trial from these classes and dates

Monday Wednesday To book in, simply
30th October 1st November scan the QR Code or
Holy Cross. Holy Cross >
call. Looking forward
to seeing you there.

School Hall,
119 Miramar Avenue
6.00-7.00pm

School Hall,
119 Miramar Avenue
5.30-6.30pm

E'-\.-T:E Sensei Anthony

R . Instructor and
i: |_|.r|-__ .
L= =" Consultant,

2 I__.l_.-q. GKR Wellington
« R
E -""..'._.. M: 027 765 3935

Holy Cross Holy Cross
School Hall, School Hall,
119 Miramar Avenue 119 Miramar Avenue

6.00-7.00pm

Monday Wednesday
6th November 8th November

5.30-6.30pm

Vo % & v ﬁv
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HOMESTAY HOST FAMILIES NEEDED
Wellington East Girls’ College is needing new host families for some of our international students. These students

come from many different countries and stay for varying lengths of time - from one term to a full year.
Each host family is paid for the care they provide. The fee paid in 2024 will be $340 per week. Some of these funds are
tax exempt - we can share the link to the Inland Revenue website with you.
In exchange for the hosting fee a family will provide:
A warm and comfortable bedroom
Three meals a day

Kind and friendly family engagement
Wellington East Girls’ College has ultimate responsibility for each student with a department of three staff who ensure

each student is motivated and well supported at school. We provide a great level of care for each host family with infor-
mation, guidance and ongoing communication. We are very happy to provide all of the information you may need in or-
der to make a decision about hosting a Wellington East Girls’ College international student.

We would love to hear from you - international@wegc.school.nz - we check this email everyday.

Nga mihi
Jenny and the Roseneath Team



mailto:info@rhythmicgym.nz
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__www.rhythmicgym.nz_&d=DwMFaQ&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=QOLoderGtf2v8RnQ50AnnYrBPWH5TGhfe-XPFfhTicA&m=orpglOavvpyIXKPm4DWDfm-qtsBmBaD4AQLQVQ5hZDoxwIlfBzW0hrSq3JQmMmwQ&s=7KPf7ld7N5TbTZ-hD
mailto:international@wegc.school.nz

